
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 18, 2017 
 

 

Councillor Josh Colle, 
Chair, Toronto Transit Commission 
 

      

Dear Chair Colle,  

Re: Appointment of Joanne De Laurentiis to the TTC Human Resources and 
Employee and Labour Relations Committee 

 
I would like to recommend that Commissioner De Laurentiis be appointed to the 
Human Resources and Labour Relations Committee. 
 

 

 

 

 

I think she brings a significant amount of experience in her previous career that 
would benefit the committee. 

I have spoken to Commissioner De Laurentiis and she has agreed to serve on this 
Committee if approved by the Commission. 

Sincerely, 

 

Denzil Minnan-Wong 
Councillor Ward 34, and 
Deputy Mayor 
City of Toronto 
 
 
 

 




